
Board of Commissioners for the
City of Las Cruces Utilities

NOTICE OF CLOSED MEETING

Notice is hereby given that the Las Cruces Board of Commissioners for the City of Las Cruces 
Utilities will hold an Executive Closed Meeting  on Thursday, October 8, 2020, at 1:30 p.m., in 
Board Room 225, Las Cruces Utilities, 680 N. Motel Blvd., Las Cruces, New Mexico , via 
Zoom Video Transmission.

The Purpose of the Executive Closed Meeting is to:
To Discuss Litigation Matters Concerning The Case Of Texas Vs. New Mexico And Colorado, Which Is Closed Pursuant To NMSA 1978, Section 10

If you need an accommodation for a disability to enable you to fully participate in this 
event, please contact us 72 hours before this event at 528-3511/V or 528-3690/TTY.

Posted: October 2, 2020.

https://www.las-cruces.org/a81c12fe-4bb4-4758-9ee5-1f8d67504362



